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Dear Health Committee,
 
Women and babies deserve to be protected by the law.  I urge you to reject and oppose any
 move to weaken Queensland’s abortion laws.  The most vulnerable in society, including
 babies in the womb, need to be protected.  Women are not helped by abortions.  In fact, an
 abortion is likely to cause them psychological trauma for years.  As a civilized society, we
 need to find other and better ways to support women facing a crisis due to pregnancy. 
 Abortion is not the answer.
 
Yours sincerely,
Adrian Sharp
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